The Schools are open!

August 22nd, 2016



52 SCHOOLS. 3000+ EMPLOYEES. 29,000+ students.



Our projected enrollment for 2016-17 was 27,896 Our actual enrollment is 28,064 as of August 30th.

(This is 168 kids higher than projected but 75 fewer kids then we ended last year with in June 2016.)

Nystrom Elementary

Patiently waiting for the doors to open!



All School Principals and Assistant Principals are in place.







Action on the first day!

We will continue to balance classes and find ways to ensure appropriate staffing at all our schools.







Engaged Learners!

We are short 1 teacher in Elementary School and 6 teachers in Seconday.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Gq-zS_bpTtw

http://www.wccusd.net/site/default.a spx?PageType=3&DomainID=1&M oduleInstanceID=6159&ViewID=04 7E6BE3-6D87-4130-8424-D8E4E9ED6C2A&RenderLoc=0&FI exDataID=12048&PageID=1